
MORE OF WHAT’S HAPPEN-

SUM Weekly: Sign up for weekly email updates via our weekly online newsletter, the 
SUM Weekly, by contacting the church office today!  

 

Summer Arts Camp: Registration has opened for Summer Arts Camp 2025 “Many 
Gifts, One Spirit”! Camp will be held August 4-8 from 9 am - 12 pm each day and is 
open to all kids entering kindergarten through 5th grade. Register here. 

 

Volunteer Opportunity: Anyone interested in taking down 3 crab apple trees at Pastor 
Abby’s parsonage should contact Dan LaRocco at 440-552-8007.  

 
 
 

Online Giving: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

While we worship, a prayer team is lifting up every person in the congregation as well 
as the needs, concerns and joys of the church. 

 
The Holy Grounds Café is being hosted today by the Financial Peace University 

Alumni. If you would like to take a turn serving in the café, you can sign up here 
or contact Krissi Swab at kswab10@aim.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Opportunities 

Let us know how you would like to get involved. Fill out this form and drop it 

in the offering plate. 

 

_____SUMMER PASTOR SERIES: Sign me up to attend “Living the Good 

Life” with Pastor Nichole Fewell 

 

_____SUM WEEKLY: I'd like to receive weekly updates from the church 

to my email inbox. 
 

Name:_________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:______________________  Email:__________________________________ 

WAYS TO CONNECT 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B44AAA622ABFC1-47095912-holy/76969991#/
mailto:kswab10@aim.com?subject=Cafe


 
June 8, 2025 

Today’s Scripture: Acts 2:1-21 
Message: “Pentecost: Try, Try Again” 

Rev. Abby Auman 
 
 

In the Hospital: Bob Hill, Brad Wilkison, Cleveland Clinic; Eva Hawk, Fairview  
 

In Hospice Care:  
 

Recently At Home:  
 

Receiving the sacrament of baptism at the 11:05 service today is Alivia Laurel 
Richert, daughter of Troy & Kathryn (Brooks) Richert. 

 
Prayers and sympathy of the church are extended to: Pat Schmidt upon the 

passing of her husband, Len Schmidt, on May 25; Chris & Beth Gibson upon the 
passing of Beth’s father, Robert Kalfas, on May 29; Jim, Betsy and Bethany 
Wilson upon the passing of daughter and sister, Jessie Wilson, on May 31. 

Like us on Facebook. 

Receive our weekly updates. 

Visit our website. 

Submit a prayer request. 

TODAY’S SERVICE 

 

 

HOW TO CONNECT 

SERMON NOTES 

 

Please note, security cameras are in use in our facility. 
 

Each week’s music and streaming are licensed by: 

 CCLI #1090790, CCLI #20259337 and One License #736411-A. 

 

 

Welcome to worship!  Nursery care and Sunday school 

(through High School) as well as a sensory friendly class-

room, is downstairs for those families who wish to use them. 

Contact me about: 

□ A Discovery Class, where I can learn more about SUMC 

□ Children/Youth Ministries 

□ Small Group Opportunities 

□ Other_________________________________________  

Name:_______________________________________________________ 
 

Phone:____________________ Email:____________________________ 

NEW VISITOR? 

WHAT’S HAPPENING? 
Can’t make it in to church? Livestream this service on Facebook or YouTube. 

 

Dignity Kit Assembly: Stop in the parlor today after worship to join the Missions 
Committee in assembling Personal Dignity Kits to take to Annual Conference. 

 

Creative Expressions: Class has been cancelled for today. We apologize for the 
inconvenience. 

 

Book Discussion Group: Everyone is invited. Come as often as you can. Third Thursday 
of each month at 10 am. Our June 19 book pick is “The Road Before Us” by Jeanine 
Rosche that takes us on a nostalgic trip along Route 66. See you there! 

 

Pastor Summer Series: Join us for one-time evening studies this summer! On 
Wednesday, June 25 at 6 pm, join Pastor Nichole Fewell in the youth room as she 
explores how to live the good life. Then mark your calendar for Tuesday, July 29 at 
6:30 for “Here I Paint Mine Ebenezer” with Pastor Abby.  

 

Pardon our Cyber Dust: The church IT systems are undergoing a much needed 
upgrade. Emails you usually get from the church may have gone to spam. Please be 
sure to check! 

 

Vacation Bible School: We are gearing up to present “True North: Trusting 
Jesus in a Wild World” for the children this summer! Registration for 
campers and volunteers closes June 13, so be sure to sign up today! To 
donate needed supplies, scan the QR code or see the VBS board in the 
atrium. Donations can be placed in the bin in front of the Manna Room.   

https://www.facebook.com/StrongsvilleUMC
https://strongsvilleumc.us13.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=27d6c06c8de56d1b34125e463&id=ca9df21d83
http://www.strongsvilleumc.org
https://www.strongsvilleumc.org/prayer-request/

